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Increasing Stewardship 
through Tourism

Aquatic Visitors Center
Thanks to a partnership between the Ohio 
Department of Natural Resources (ODNR) Division 
of Wildlife and Ohio Sea Grant, the Aquatic Visitors 
Center on Lake Erie’s South Bass Island reopened its 
summer doors to visitors in 2009. Through hands-on 
science activities and live displays, visitors learn about 
Lake Erie’s strong fisheries history and what programs 
like Sea Grant and ODNR Wildlife are doing to 
protect and conserve the lake’s unique inhabitants.

More than 12,000 children 
and adults went through 
the Visitors Center in its 

inaugural year.


